
Dansville Middle School Board Update 

August 2023 

 

 

▪ Dansville Middle School students participated in Registration Day on August 8th to complete 

paperwork, get school pictures taken, and receive their class schedule. 

 

▪ We hosted a 6th Grade Orientation where students had an opportunity to learn how to open lockers, 

find their classes, and participate in fun games with the staff prior to the start of the year. Parents also 

had an opportunity to learn about the transition from elementary school to middle school. 

 

▪ Our middle school students participated in the annual House Assembly on the first day of school. The 

students love this tradition, and they are always excited to “spin the wheel” to determine their House. 

 

▪ The DMS Student Council sponsored a Back-To-School Party, which gave students an opportunity to 

dance, play yard games, visit with friends, and enjoy the Kona Ice truck. 

 

 

            

      


